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26 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
HAWKESBURY DANCE FESTIVAL 2022 
 
The Stage 1 and Stage 2-3 Dance Groups along with the school Choir were successful in their 
application for the Hawkesbury Performing Arts Festival, which will be held at Windsor High School, 
McGraths Hill.  The groups will be required to attend a day rehearsal and an evening performance 
held on Tuesday 6 September.  More information will be sent to families as soon as it is available. 
 
Return bus travel will be provided for the rehearsal during the day. 
 
Private transport will need to be organised for students for the evening performance. 
 
Please save the date on your calendar to ensure that your child is available for the evening 
performance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jennifer Stone, Mrs Tamara Hopkins, Mrs Christina O’Rourke 
Organising Teachers 
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